
  

 

  
 

United Arab Emirates (UAE): Friday Trading - Update 

29 December 2021 

Further to the “United Arab Emirates (UAE): Friday Trading” notification published on 10 December 2021, 
FTSE Russell confirms that Friday trading prices from the UAE stock exchanges will be incorporated in 

FTSE Russell indices from Friday 07 January 2022. 
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